
 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that the Gate City Bar Association's Justice Robert Benham Law Camp 
will be held IN PERSON this summer during the weeks of June 4 – 14 and June 17 - 21, 2024 from 
9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

The Justice Robert Benham Law Camp is a three-week summer program designed to expose 
deserving high school students in the Atlanta area to the field of law. 

If you know of a rising 10th - 12th grade student who is enrolled in high school in the state of 
Georgia and is willing to commit to actively participating in the Law Camp’s three-week in-person 
program, please forward the Application Packet (ctrl click to access) to them and encourage them 
to apply! 

Questions may be emailed to gatecitylawcamp@kslaw.com. 

2024 Gate City Bar Association’s Justice Robert Benham Law Camp Dates 

Application Deadline Friday, May 4, 2024 

Finalist Interviews Saturday, May 18, 2024 

Selection Notifications Friday, May 24,2024 

Kick-Off Reception Monday, June 3, 2024 

Law Camp June 4-14, 2024 

Law Camp Internships June 17- 21, 2024 

Closing Awards Reception Monday, June 24, 2024 

Attorneys interested in volunteering or hosting a student intern, please e-mail 
RRajkumar@KSLAW.com. We are looking forward to having a positive impact on these students this 
summer!  

Hosted by: King & Spalding LLP and the 

Georgia State University College of Law 

JUSTICE ROBERT BENHAM LAW CAMP 


